THE WASSAIL!!



The forty-seventh annual Wassail of the UU United Fellowship will be held on Saturday, December 21st at 8:00 p.m. at the Fellowship: 5721 Central Avenue St. Petersburg, FL Ph. 343-3718 (Harper) 347-4266 (Evans) 344-5407 (UUUF) Bring treats to share!

UUUF

Join us for breakfast at 9 a.m. on Wednesdays at Kissin' Cuzzins, 34th St. and 10th Ave. N.



Unitarian Universalist United Fellowship PO Box 40311 St Petersburg, FL 33743

TALK BACK TO SANTA

A long time UUUF tradition:

Bring an unwanted and/or truly terrible gift to exchange with another member of the Fellowship. It may be something that that person would truly like! Or not! But, it's fun.

UUUF

No scents makes sense - remember, we have several people at the Fellowship who are very allergic to perfume.

Please silence your cell phones during the service!

Remember to bring in items for the Free Clinic. Diapers, personal items, soap, pet food; there are many areas where we can help! The Clinic is no longer accepting donations of used clothing.

UUUF

This newsletter is published monthly by the

Unitarian Universalist United Fellowship

5721 Central Avenue St. Petersburg, FL 33710 Phone: (727) 344-5407

Email address: uuunited@earthlink.net

Web site: http://uuunited.org/

Mailing address: PO Box 40311, St. Pete, FL 33743 Deadline for contributions is the 20th of each month. Subscriptions are \$15 per year, due by October 15th.

Editors: Frances Harper and Margaret Evans